
 

Friday 18th December 2023 
Autumn edition no. 6 

Clown Show Fundraising 

We would like to say a HUGE thank you to our fantastic parent volunteers for organising the 

clown show last Friday. We raised over £800 to put back into school to buy resources for pupils 

through our Creating Futures Fund. A fantastic time was had by all with Dom. Many thanks to all 

of our families that came along and supported. 

 

 

Christmas Jumper Day  

We raised over £800 for Save the Children through their annual national Christmas Jumper Day 

appeal. Thank you to all staff and pupils for making generous donations. 

 

School Menus 

Thank you to those parents and our School Council who have helped us to carry out surveys, 

make amendments and some great suggestions. We are now in the process of working with 

CMS (our catering management company) to look at new recipes. 

 

Narthex Food Bank Collection  

We will be accepting donations for Sparkhill Narthex Foodbank from Monday next week. Please 

find the list of the items they require to help feed vulnerable families within our community.  

 



 

 

Any donations can be left in the designated trolley outside the back of the main hall.  

 

Parent Christmas Dinner – Wednesday 20th December  

Following parent requests, we are holding a parent Christmas Dinner on Wednesday 

20th December at 1:45 in the main hall. Christmas lunches will cost £4.00 per person. An Arbor 

message will be sent out shortly with details explaining how you can book and pay for your 

lunch.  

Only parents that have booked in advance will be provided with a lunch. Bookings are on a 

first come first serve basis. 

There will be no Curry & Chaat on Thursday 21st December - we are replacing this session with 

the Christmas Dinner. 

 

Key dates section: 

20th & 21st December - Y4 SPARKS workshop with the West Midlands Fire Service - looking at 

Fire Safety 

21st December @ 2:45pm - whole school Art / DT Exhibition afternoon - all parents welcomed 

22nd December - school closed for staff training 

8th January - school re-opens for the spring term 



Festive Calendar 

Please find a list of festive events at the end of this newsletter. 

 

Parent Workshops 

• Wednesday 13th December - Social Media Safety - led by Mr Haydon 

• Wednesday 20th December - GP visit - coughs/colds & illnesses - led by a local GP (tbc) 

All workshops to take place in the main hall from 8.45am (after school drop off). Please come to 

the doors at the back of the main hall where you will be greeted by the staff member leading the 

training . They can sign you in and give you a parent visitor lanyard. Tea, coffee and 

refreshments will be provided. 

 

Greet Attendance  

Below are the attendance champions from last week. 

Year group Attendance  Class Attendance 

Year 5 96.44%  2NH 99.11% 

Year 4 94.51%  5GA 98.51% 

Year 2 93.22%  6SK 98.04% 

Year 6 93.12%  5DH 97.02% 

Year 3 90.19%  4RM 96.28% 

Year 1 89.37%  5HM 96.15% 

Reception 84.22%  4RI 94.86% 

 

House points  

Congratulations to all the children in Harewood who are our house points winners this week. 

1st – Harewood  2nd – Yousafzai                 3rd – Pinsent 





 

Festive Calendar 2023 

Monday 11th  

  
Christmas Hamper donations  

Please bring in any donations for our family Christmas Hampers 
today.   

  

  
Tuesday 12th  

Thursday 14th  
Friday 15th   

  

Christmas Performances  
EYFS, Christmas Choir & Y5/6 Music Electives to perform their 

festive production to children and parents.  

Monday 18th December  

  
Festive Sing Song!  

Outdoor sing song in the main playground – all classes & 
parents @ 3.00pm  

  

  
Wednesday 

20th  December  
  

Christmas Dinner  
Children and staff will be served a festive meal in the dining hall 

complete with crackers & party hats!  

  
Thursday 21st  December  

  
  

  
Christmas party morning  

Christmas singing assemblies  
Christmas parties in classes  

  

  
Christmas Hamper delivery  

Christmas Hampers delivered to our families in need  
  

  
Art / DT Exhibition afternoon @ 2.45pm  

  

  
School closes to pupils for the Christmas holidays @ 3.15pm  

  
 


